CONFEDERATION BUILDING, WINNIPEG 2, MAN. 929471211

October 22nd, 1964

Maurice W. Nittler

4590 So. Julian St.
Englewood, Colorado 80110
U.s.A.

Dear Mpr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of October 14th indicating reception
of Radio Station CJQM. You have stated correctly our pro--
gramming and commercials that ran in the period you
mentioned.

We are enclosing our Teenage Underground Membership
Card. We have had a large response to this club and
thought you would like to have a:ecard and the distinction
of being the farthest member to have a card.

If you should have any further questions or any more
information you require please do not hesitate to give us

a letter regarding same.

Yours sincerely,

7
Gt

Bill Konyk
General Manager.

BK/Im

card carrying member of a rock and roll party —
and furthermore do solemnly pledge to honour mom,
the flag, and leonard bernstein.

00-10202

DOUBLE 0 CLASSIFICATION TEEN-AGE UNDERGROUND




